VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY

RicumonDp, VIRGINIA 28261

June 29, 1990

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission Serial No.:  90-226A
Attention: Document Control Desk NAPS/JHL
Washington, D.C. 20555 Docket Nos.: 50-338
50-339
License Nos.: NPF-4
NPF-7
Gentlemen:

NRC Inspection Report Nos. 50-338/90-04 and 50-339/90-04 dated April 13, 189C
cited North Anna Unit No. 1 with a violation for failure to take timely corrective action
for repair of the B Low Head Safety Injection Pump (1-SI-P-1B). The cause of the
violation was stated to be a purchasing error in that the purchase order t0 procure the
necessary parts was cancelled because the order did not meet the minimum billing
requirements. Further, we committed to develop a purchasing procedure to preclude
the error of not meeting the minimum requirements for billing by June 1990,

We have performed a review of the corrective actions that we:e to be implemented
and have determined that the violation was an isolated peronnel error. The Virginia
Electric and Power Company Nuclear Purchasing Guideline Manual delineates the
steps to be taken when placing a purchase request on hold. Spedifically, the
Requisitioning Group is advised in writing when a problem exists, and makes the
appropriate disposition according to a written response received from the
Requisitioning Group. Therefore, an additional purchasing procedure will not be
required.

It you have any further questions, please contact us.

Very tryly your

Senior Vice President - Nuclear
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CcC:

U. S. Nuclear Reguiatory Commission
Region Il

101 Marietta Street, N. W.

Suite 2900

Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Mr. M. S. Lesser
NRC Senior Resident Inspector
North Anna Power Station



